
Easter Pot Plant Day

The first Easter Pot Plant Day will be held at Greensboro, N. C. on
March 31, 1965. This year's program will include both a tour of local green
houses and a meeting. Crops that will be emphasized at the meeting include
the greenhouse azalea, hydrangea and Easter lily. All growers are urged to
attend and bring specimen or problem plants of the aforementioned crops.

Program

10:30 a.m. Tour Sedgefield Greenhouses and Azalea Farm,
4904 High Point Road, Greensboro, N. C.

11:45 a.m. "Dutch" buffet luncheon - Holiday Inn (Junction
1-85 and U.S. 220, Greensboro).

12:45 p.m. "Precision Azalea Flowering" - Dr. Roy Larson,
N. C. State.

1:25 p.m. "Hydrangeas, New River Nursery Style" - Mr. James
Melton, New River Nursery, Hubert, N. C.

2:00 p. m. "Lily Culture" - Dr. Joe Love, N. C. State.

2:35 p. m. Tour Hardin's Greenhouses, Liberty, N. C.

Annual Flower Grower's Short Course

This year's Commercial Flower Growers' Short Course and Trade Fair
will be held May 18-20 at the new North Carolina State Faculty Club. On
Tuesday May 18, growers will meet at the N. C. State Horticultural Green
houses for a tour of current research projects. That evening a dutch
supper and social hour will be provided at the faculty club. All growers
will have an opportunity to meet the exhibitors and talk shop with other
florists.

The formal part of the program will be held on May 19-20. Topics that
will be discussed this year include: greenhouse fertilization; carnation
culture; keeping quality of cut flowers; geranium culture; carbon dioxide;
poinsettia hei^it control and chrysanthemum culture. Some of the speakers
that will appear at our short course include Dr, D. C. Kiplinger (Professor
of Floriculture, The Ohio State U.), Dr. Marlin Rodgers (Professor of Flor
iculture, U. of Missouri), Mr. James A. Fizell (Horticultural Specialist,
Tectrol Division of the whirlpool Corporation) and Drs. Roy Larson and Joe
Love (N. C. State College).

Plan now to attend this year's program in Raleigh on May 18-20. Con
tact some of the growers who have been absent the past several years and
extend to them a most cordial invitation to participate in our Eighteenth
Annual North Carolina Commercial Flower Growers' Short Course. A complete
program will appear in the April issue of the bulletin.
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